
Room 26, Boyesen December 2, 2019

Welcome Back!
Hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving week 
filled with friends, family, and delicious food! Thank 
you all for attending conferences and taking such an 
interest in what we do in the classroom. It’s so nice to 
have the chance to sit with each of you and discuss 
your child’s progress. And to those of you who donated  
and/or helped provide the treats in the teachers' lounge 
during conferences, THANK YOU. That was above 
and beyond and so appreciated.

Money Matters
Before break, we worked hard on telling time to the 5 
minutes and some of the students are even comfortable 
telling time to the minute. To have some fun this week 
with money, counting coins & dollars, and adding items 
from a menu, we’ll use a take-out menu during math 
groups to ‘order’ food, add up the total, and make sure 
we have enough money to buy it all. Should be fun!

I am so appreciative of this class and the great strides 
the kids are making! Proud teacher :) ~ Ms. Boyesen
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Dates at a Glance: 

12/20 Pajama + Stuffed 
Animal Day 

12/20 Room 26 Winter 
Performance in the 
auditorium 1:30-1:50 

12/20 Class Party 
(parents invited) 
2:00-2:45 

Upcoming 
Birthdays: 

Ms. Boyesen - Dec. 14 

Holden - Dec. 17  

Homeplay: 

Math game: Clocks

Spelling: The long 'a' 
sound with -ay, -ai, -a_e, 
and -ea. 

Daily Reading + Seesaw 
Challenge (due Tues. 
next week)
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Inspiration 
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